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Dear Commissioners: Thank you for the March 25, 2010 hearing which included position limits and
concentration in Comex on gold and silver. I was delighted with the Commissioner’s and guests
comments on the subject, and hope the Commission will continue to shed light on what I believe has
been an ongoing problem. Best regards, John Enders


